

April 2017

Dear Parents and Caregivers

## **RE: Allergy Warning**

Just a quick reminder about sharing and/or offering food to other children:

"Please be aware that some children have allergies to certain food – such as **nuts, dairy and eggs** – so please DO NOT offer other children food unless you first check with their parent/
caregiver" from Pisces Road Playgroup Information Flyer

Please ensure you follow this rule at all times while at Playgroup as we currently have a child with severe egg and nut allergy.

At shared morning tea – please avoid eggs, nuts and/or nuts products

We thank you again for your co-operation and understanding.